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Chang, Richard

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2010 12:36 PM
To: Burns, Shawn
Cc: Schaperow, Jason
Subject: RE: Extension to SOARCA peer review contracts.

Thanks.

From: Burns, Shawn rmailto:spburns~lsandia.aov1
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2010 11:40 AM
To: Chang, Richard
Subject: RE: Extension to SOARCA peer review contracts

Will do but I will wait a little on the outcome of your meetings this week. I will give them a heads up early next week if

you can't get back to me before then.

Shawn

From: Chang, Richard rmailto:Richard.Chanocnrc.gov1
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2010 9:38 AM
To: Burns, Shawn
Subject: RE: Extension to SOARCA peer review contracts

Shawn,

Will you also please let the peer reviewers know that their period of performance may be extended.

Thanks,
Richard

From: Burns, Shawn rmailto:spburns(sandia.aov]
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2010 11:30 AM
To: Ek, Sally
Cc: Chang, Richard
Subject: Extension to SOARCA peer review contracts

Sally,

Based on new guidance from the NRC I would like to extend the period of performance of the SOARCA peer review contracts for 12
months (November 2011). Right now this will be a no-cost extension but ultimately we will need to add a bit more money to the
contracts as well. It looks like the SOARCA project may get extended.

I know we have made a number of mods to the peer review contracts so please let me know if this extension represents a problem.

Also, please respond to both Richard Chang and I so Richard is in the loop. Richard is the NRC PM on the SOARCA project.

Best regards,

Shawn

Information in this record was deleted

in accorT3VNce ,vth the Frveeom of "nformation
.•ct, exe:nptlns -

o0 Z, 836



I

Shawn P. Burns, Ph.D., P.E.
Manager, Risk and Reliability Analysis
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Sandia National Laboratories
P.O. Box 5800
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